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Turkmenistan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Moldova and thanks it for presenting a detailed update on the efforts undertaken by the Government of Moldova to improve the human rights situation in the country since its previous UPR cycle.

We took note with appreciation that the Republic of Moldova has taken a number of measures in order to enhance the development of legislative and institutional framework to promote and protect human rights, including adoption of the National Human Rights Action Plan for 2018-2022.

We commend strong commitment of the Republic of Moldova to ensure the implementation of its international obligations through its national legal system.
Turkmenistan further recommends:
1. to continue its ongoing efforts for further strengthening work of the institution of the People’s Advocate; 
2. to take effective measures to promote the economic development in order to improve the quality of life of people in Moldova;
3. to pursue implementing practical steps aimed at the development of the institutional and human rights infrastructure to fulfill its human rights obligations;
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Republic of Moldova a successful implementation of UPR recommendations of the 3rd cycle.

I thank you.

Geneva, 28 January 2022
